
Monday, April 6, 2020 at 11:55:12 Bri6sh Summer Time

Page 1 of 1

Subject: CoronaVirus Update No15
Date: Monday, 6 April 2020 at 11:49:22 Bri?sh Summer Time
From: EHA Secretary
AFachments: image001.png, Bank-InsuranceQues?onnaire.docx

Dear Member
 
Further to our Update No13 (see	the	extract	below), it seems very apparent, that members are struggling
to secure, either a Coronavirus Business Interrup?on Loan Scheme (CBILS) and/or be compensated by
their insurance company against “Business Interrup?on Insurance”.
 

Business Interrup6on Insurance
The government is not happy about the lack of coopera?on from Insurance companies and the
evidence that we have provided so far has helped raise the issue to being one of the top
priori?es. We are se[ng up a sub group between EHA, Chamber and Caroline Ansell, so that we
can put together an evidence based case that will be taken direct to the Chancellor. We are also
receiving some specialist advice from a re?red Claims Director to help navigate around the push
back from Insurers.
 
Please keep communica6ng any cases of push back from Insurers and any posi6ve outcomes, so
that we can build a solid picture.

                -----------------------------------------------------------
 
 
Therefore, to create a viable case TOGETHER, please kindly complete the a_ached Ques?onnaire.
 
Completed ques?onnaires will then be forwarded to Caroline Ansell to argue in Parliament, in the aim to
put pressure on these corpora?ons, by Government.
 
Thanking you all in advance for your assistance, remember, we are stronger TOGETHER.
 
Take care & kind regards
 
 
-- 
 
Yvette Cowderoy 
Association Secretary
 
Telephone:  01323-649303 /  07703-331330 
Email:          secretary@eastbournehospitality.com
Website:      www.eastbournehospitality.com
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